
 

Sister Nibedita Government General Degree College for 
Girls 

Hastings House, Alipore, Kolkata-27 
Notice 

Notice No: SNGGDCG/117 Date: 06/07/2023  
 
It is hereby notified that an awareness programme on “Quality & Standardization” will be 
conducted by experts from Bureau of Indian Standards for 2nd Semester science students on 11th 
July 2023 (Tuesday) at 12.30 pm at Sister Nibedita Hall. 

All the 2nd semester science students and all the faculty members are requested to be present. 

 
 
   

-Sd/- 
Dr. Sebanti Bhattacharya 

Officer-in-Charge, 
Sister Nibedita Government General 

Degree College for Girls  

 


